PUBLIC MEETING

Linwood Neighbourhood Committee & Inner City East
Neighbourhood Group (ICENG)

Possible Shared Boundary Area

A public meeting will be held on Tuesday 5 February at
7.00pm in the Linwood Service Centre, Board Room to
discuss the possibility of forming a shared resident’s area
of responsibility between the Linwood Neighbourhood
Committee and the Inner City East Neighbourhood Group
(ICENG). The area in discussion is defined as that being
bounded by Fitzgerald Avenue, Armagh Street, Stanmore
Road and Tuam Street. Residents and any person with an
interest in the area are cordially invited to attend.

Any person requiring further information please contact
the Community Technical Adviser, John Dunphy, telephone
372 2624.




